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CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Australian Federal Government. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

We are long term residents of Stonnington. The proposed redistribution ignores the existing strong community of
interests that exists within the Higgins electorate.

We understand the need to rebalance electorates. However the present proposal is ill-conceived. It will fragment our
community in electoral terms and weaken our Federal representation. Higgins is important in the history of our
Commonwealth. History is there to be remade of course but not in the presently proposed manner which is not in
the best interests of there community.

The redistribution cannot just be about electorate numbers. We earnestly implore the Commission to rethink the
present proposal.

Yours sincerely

Terrence and Vivienne Healy
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